Press Releases: Under Secretary Thomas
Shannon Travel to London

Media Note
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
May 9, 2017

Under Secretary of State for Political Affairs Thomas Shannon will travel to
London May 10-12. On May 11, Under Secretary Shannon will attend the London
Conference on Somalia, which aims to accelerate progress on security, peace,
and prosperity in Somalia. On May 12, Under Secretary Shannon will meet with
UK counterparts in the Foreign and Commonwealth Office, the Department for
International Development, and the Cabinet Office.
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